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To: Board of Hospital Commissioners 
From:  Eric Moll 
Date: October 26, 2021 
Subject:  Consent Agenda 
 
Consent agenda for Tuesday, October 26, 2021 
 
Approval of the Bills: 
 
General Fund 22228432 – 2223169, 0242436 – 0242458 $4,640,088.12 
.  
Employee Medical 20025       $     76,944.09 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Mason County Public Health Officer: 
Dr. Gushee and I had the opportunity to meet with the new Mason County Public Health Officer, 
Dr. Keri Gardner.  She displayed great energy and enthusiasm for improving population health 
and will be a good partner for Mason Health going forward.   
 
COO 
We held a fact-finding meeting of interested stakeholders to look into relocating the Women’s 
Clinic into Mason Clinic by the end of this year. The overall opinion is to accomplish this in mid-
December. We shared this information with the Clinic Providers and Staff so they are on board 
and will be ready for this move as well. There are financial benefits to getting this done before 
2022, however this could be put on further hold should COVID transmissions increase, 
necessitating the need for further and continued social distancing.  

Transition of Providers in the Walk In Clinic was mentioned last month. We had two Providers 
resign – one leaving in October, the other in December. Fortunately, we have filled each of 
these openings, with both new Providers starting in November. Through our recruiting efforts 
we have also been able to increase our stable of per diem Providers, who will be available to 
cover vacations or other open shifts.  

 


